





August 13, 2020

133 Queen Anne Road Harwich, MA 02645 www.thefamilypantry.com 508-432-6519



Christine H. Menard Executive Director cmenard@thefamilypantry.com

Trustees

Rosemary O'Neill, Chairperson Paul Covell Nancy Diehl DiGiovanni Richard Gomes Shirley A. Gomes Mary Rose Griffin Richard A. Hamlin Joseph McParland Peter Moynagh John OBrien John Our James Peterson Thomas H. Peterson, Jr. Anne Watson Daniel Wolf

**Directors** 

Terri Barron, President
Matthew Kelley, Vice President
Antigone London, Secretary
John DeVito, Treasurer
Susan Adsit
Lorraine Cowhey
Leo Dunphy
Judeth Frallicciardi
Larry Lyford
Melissa Masi
Craig Morong
Nancy Poor
Emma Rose
Richard Roy
Ralph Smith

Joseph A Brouillard Midcape Bridge Club in Harwich 72 Brookhill Lane West Yarmouth, MA 02673

Dear Joseph,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$500.00 to The Family Pantry of Cape Cod. Your donation makes it possible for us to fulfill our mission of providing food and clothing to those in need on Cape Cod.

The Pantry has successfully provided food to people in need throughout Cape Cod for over 30 years. In 2019, we provided food and clothing to 10,490 individuals, which included approximately 3,100 children.

The Family Pantry of Cape Cod serves a leadership role in hunger by its partnership with the Greater Boston Food Bank. On nine days each month, the Food Bank brings tractor trailer loads of food to our Harwich warehouse where it is distributed to 30 Cape pantries. This saves all agencies the time and expense of travel to Boston and is another way we fulfill our mission of providing food and clothing to those in need.

Second Glance Thrift Boutique is a major revenue stream for the Pantry. Our expanded location, with 5,400 square feet of space, allowed us to increase our home goods and clothing lines, and we have been able to add furniture. All proceeds from the boutique support the Pantry and its clients.

Please use this letter as documentation of your donation on your federal income tax return. The Family Pantry of Cape Cod is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and acknowledges that your donation was a gift and that you did not receive any goods or services in return.

If you would like to receive our newsletter electronically, please email us at admin@thefamilypantry.com. And once again, thank you for choosing to support The Family Pantry of Cape Cod in such a generous manner.

Sincerely,

Christine H. Menard Executive Director

Joseph, Thankeyou to very much: Chris



Executive Director Susan Martin

<u>President</u> Hollie Handrahan

<u>Vice President</u> William Strong

<u>Treasurer</u> Jill Albright

<u>Secretary/Clerk</u> Kathleen McClellan

Directors
Stephen Albright
Rachel Arroyo
Robert Boucher
Lynne Galanis
Jane Kinkow
Joseph MacLelland
Mary McNair
Carrie Moore
Michael Wells
Becky White

August 24, 2020

Mr. Joseph A. Brouillard Manager Mid Cape Bridge Club 72 Brookhill Lane West Yarmouth, MA 02673

Dear Mr. Brouillard,

Thank you for selecting the Yarmouth Food Pantry as the charity to benefit from the compensation you receive for directing and running the virtual bridge club. Your generous contribution of \$500.00 is valued now more than ever during this current period of uncertainty and ever-increasing need.

The Yarmouth Food Pantry, an official partner of the Greater Boston Food Bank, was formed in August of 2010 to help meet the growing needs of those struggling to make ends meet. We started serving just 6 families. As of July 2020, we have 3,887 households registered, consisting of 8,309 individuals. The Pantry is staffed completely by volunteers who, like you, feel the necessity to help our neighbors in their time of need by offering a local outlet for free nutritious food.

Your support means so much. On behalf of our many grateful clients, we thank you.

Sincerely,

Kathleen McClellan

Secretary

Karpleen McCelle